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• Call to Order 

Chair Snipes welcomed everyone and called the KBE Special Committee-Student Learning 
Experiences, Session Three meeting to order at 10:00am. Chair Snipes stated she is 
excited to have everyone in attendance today at the third and final session of this special 
committee meeting.  

• Roll Call 

Dr. Meredith Brewer called the roll. Members present were as follows: Sasha Reinhardt, 
Crystal Rowland, Kris Jarboe, Holly Bloodworth, Patrice McCrary, Sarah McIntosh, 
Elizabeth Hack, JoAnn Adams, Sarah Snipes, Leann Lewis, and Deborah Winkler.  Guests 
present:  Micki Ray, Andre’ Rupp, and Meredith Brewer. 

• Discussion 

Chair Snipes opened the meeting by diving right into the results of the survey results of 
the submission on draft value statements. This committee survey was given to members 
last week as pre-work materials. The purpose of this special committee is to now finalize a set 
of value statements around learning experiences that we hope to promote and endorse moving 
forward as we transform the learning experiences here in Kentucky. Thank you to our KBE 
members who expressed interest in forming these workgroups.  
 
Patrice McCrary, Holly Bloodworth, and JoAnn Adams members of the committee who are part of 
the Kentucky Bard of Education began the conversations by discussing their thoughts and what 
they have learned from being on this special committee. Chair Snipes recapped the information 
received from the survey that this committee completed and began the discussion to the overall 
draft value statements that have come from this special committee. Today, Chair Snipes wants 
the committee to concentrate this time on narrowing the nineteen statements and narrow those 
down to five statements.  
 
Chair Snipes requested the members of this committee divide into a few small break-out groups 
for about 25 minutes to identify the potential overlaps, gaps, and areas of improvement in the 
small groups to then condensed proposal to bring forward from this special committee on 
forward to the members of the Kentucky Board of Education. 
 

• Next Steps  

Chair Snipes closed the meeting by stating that the committee was able to narrow the 
nineteen statements down to about seven draft value statements that we can play with 
as we go forward. Thank you all for your willingness to engage a little bit more offline 



past this third session. Chair Snipes felt really good about all the discussion today and she 
really appreciates the thoughtfulness and intention around not limiting ourselves too 
much so that we don’t lose sight of the things that we really want to lift up and value and 
send a strong signal in consideration to the full members of the Kentucky Board of 
Education as they work through the call to action moving forward.    Chair Snipes will be 
sending the special committee members a follow up email to finalize the action. 

 

• Adjournment 

Chair Snipes thanked everyone for their time and engagement today. The meeting 
adjourned at 11:35 a.m. ET. 

 


